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Suggested letter to Dr. W.P. Percival.

August 2, 1932.

Dr. W.P. Percival,
Director of Protestant Education, 

Department of Education, 
Quebec.

My dear Dr. Percival,

I have received your letter of July the29th

and I am now enclosing a memorandum taken from 

MacKay of the Faculty of Arts and Science which contains
a recent report made by Dean 

all the particulars

in possession at present affecting the proposed new course for the training 

of hi$i school teachers et McGill.

The working out of the details of this plan will, 

ss y°u know, be left largely to Professor Clarke of the Department of Education 

and none of us in the University at present are in a position to give you any 

further authentic details without Professor Clarke’s collaboration.

Profe sor Clarke is at present lecturing at Halifax in the summer school for 

teachers in Nova Scotia and I am now sending him a copy of your letter and 

of my reply and of the material from the Dean’s report.

I shall be pleased, however, if you will send me, 

in the meantime, any further specifications which the Board of Examiners deem 

to be important, as I am very anxious that the Department of Education in the 

Province and the Department of Education in McGill should co-operate most 

carefully in perfecting any plans which, we may make for the better education 

and training of teachers in this Province.

Yoi •y»

Ei:V1


